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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-5716         0010 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1338] WEST CENTER ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:14:53                 Arvd-00:14:55  Clrd-00:51:33
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:14:57                 Arvd-00:14:59  Clrd-00:51:33
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:19:51                 Arvd-00:19:53  Clrd-00:51:33
         Narrative:      

E911 caller is the driver of the attached vehicle. Reporting   
a single car MVA. Airbag deployed however the driver states   
he is not injured. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
229 requests NIL. A1 notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
229 reports damage to construction materials stored at the   
corner of West Center and Lincoln St.

         Narrative:      
WBFD reports a patient refusal.

         Narrative:      
A1 is on scene.

         Narrative:      
A1 has the vehicle. All units are clear. Accident number   
assigned. Report to follow.

25-5718         0133 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:34:06  Clrd-01:34:12
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5720         0138 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:38:22  Clrd-01:38:26
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5726         0304 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/11/2025 0325
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-03:05:27  Enrt-03:05:54  Arvd-03:12:45  Clrd-03:25:21
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reporting a Burglar System activation from the   
North doors.

         Narrative:      
School checked secure.   
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25-5728         0635 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:36:37  Clrd-06:43:21
         Narrative:      

Caller states dogs have been barking non stop since 4 am

         Narrative:      
224 spoke with owner and he stated he would bring the dog   
inside. Cruiser clear.   

25-5729         0901 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/11/2025 0942
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:01:00  Clrd-09:42:08
         Narrative:      

Officer out for flag football game.

25-5732         1242 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/11/2025 1321
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-5734         1339 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1275] TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:40:40                 Arvd-13:42:47  Clrd-13:49:51
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:40:41                 Arvd-13:49:45  Clrd-13:49:52
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a fire in a generator in his driveway.   
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Fire extingusihed prior to arrival. FD evaluated.   

25-5737         1737 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:37:20  Clrd-17:45:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5739         1824 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Attached vehicle trepass towed by Lynch's from attached   
location.

25-5740         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:44:08  Clrd-18:48:05
         Narrative:      
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Warning for no front plate.

25-5741         1848 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 call from Easton PD requesting K9. Informed Easton PD no   
K9 available.

25-5742         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:55:21                 Arvd-18:55:24  Clrd-18:57:27
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-5743         1944 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:45:40                 Arvd-19:46:04  Clrd-19:46:05
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:46:09                 Arvd-19:55:26  Clrd-19:58:43
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:55:06  Clrd-19:58:45
         Narrative:      

911 call from Easton PD requesting an officer to check on an   
erratic operator at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Officers dispatched to above location. Checked area for   
vehicle, unable to locate.

25-5745         2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:12:56  Clrd-20:14:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-5746         2015 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1331] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:15:28  Clrd-20:21:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-5747         2027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:27:36  Clrd-20:34:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5748         2028 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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E911 call from Easton PD. Easton advised WBPD to disregard.   

25-5750         2106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 05/11/2025 2231
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:06:00  Clrd-21:08:49
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:10:02                 Arvd-21:10:05  Clrd-21:20:34
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:10:08  Enrt-21:10:11  Arvd-21:12:08  Clrd-21:30:04
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-21:14:05  Enrt-21:14:07  Arvd-21:14:09  Clrd-21:30:02
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning issued to operator for missing headlight. 228   
10-3 with passenger.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in station for booking.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5

         Narrative:      
On call bail clerk set bail at personal recog virtual.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-177-AR
            Arrest:    MCGRATH, SEAN P       
           Address:    37 FRIENDSHIP DRVIE   W BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    55
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

25-5753         2226 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 518] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:28:49  Enrt-22:29:13  Arvd-22:34:30  Clrd-22:50:38
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:35:29  Enrt-22:35:31  Arvd-22:35:46  Clrd-22:46:35
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Zone 1 Main Entry Office Door.

         Narrative:      
Key holder contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Key holder on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Key holder shut off alarm.

For Date: 05/12/2025  -  Monday   

25-5755         0139 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:40:02  Clrd-01:41:45
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5756         0142 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:42:14  Clrd-01:43:39
         Narrative:      

Building appears in order.

25-5757         0144 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:44:32  Clrd-01:45:03
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5758         0146 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:46:32  Clrd-01:48:48
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5759         0152 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:52:15  Clrd-01:57:15
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5760         0159 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:59:25  Clrd-02:02:12
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5761         0209 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 05/12/2025 0422
  Location/Address:    PEARL RD + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-02:11:22                 Arvd-02:13:08  Clrd-04:22:40
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:11:25                 Arvd-02:16:11  Clrd-03:48:31
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:38:08                 Arvd-02:38:10  Clrd-04:01:13
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a single car MVA vs. pole.  Operator fled   
on foot.

         Narrative:      
229 requested and enroute.    

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched and on scene.

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified and enroute.
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle reported stolen out of Brockton.  Brockton PD   
notified.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD notified.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole #34.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
National Grid requesting 2 detail officers ASAP.

         Narrative:      
National Grid requesting Water Dept. to the scene for a   
mark-out.  Water Dept. notified and responding.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle.  Report to follow.

25-5764         0800 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/12/2025 0816
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:01:10                 Arvd-08:02:49  Clrd-08:16:25
         Narrative:      

Report of 2 car MVA.

         Narrative:      
224 requesting NIL, Mays en route

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital. Report to   
follow.

25-5765         0825 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release, release given.

25-5766         0859 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release, tow only form given.

25-5768         0922 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:22:53  Clrd-09:43:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   7
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/11/2025  Thru: 05/17/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/19/2025

Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.

25-5773         1020 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off new LTC application, receipt   
given.

25-5774         1115 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release form, form issued.

25-5775         1131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:32:25                 Arvd-11:32:58  Clrd-12:21:24
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:33:55                 Arvd-11:33:56  Clrd-11:57:46
         Narrative:      

224 out on traffic stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator showing positive for WMS.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3 at this time, 227 requesting NIL.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner transported to Brockton District Court.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-179-AR
            Arrest:    RUEL RAMOS, KARISTHEM        
           Address:    39 CUSHING ST   STOUGHTON, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-5779         1214 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-5780         1215 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/12/2025 1243
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1523] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:20:36                 Arvd-12:42:42  Clrd-12:43:36
         Narrative:      

Party report suspicious MV parked in church lot last few   
days. Vehicle is a white GMC.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay. Caller advised.

25-5781         1328 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1002] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:34:11                 Arvd-13:44:36  Clrd-13:49:03
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting an unoccupied MV in the above area   
for over three hours.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is off roadway not causing a hazard at this time.   
Party appears to be working in power line area.   

         Narrative:      
CP advised.

25-5782         1354 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/12/2025 1434
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:56:55                 Arvd-14:01:41  Clrd-14:20:26
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:56:57                 Arvd-14:00:03  Clrd-14:20:26
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:57:14                 Arvd-14:01:42  Clrd-14:03:08
         Narrative:      

Single car MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched for an eval.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
Damage to light pole, DPW notified.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed, report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Tow release issued to owner.

25-5791         1605 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting tow release.

         Narrative:      
Tow release given in hand.

25-5785         1617 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:18:00                 Arvd-16:18:03  Clrd-16:38:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA in CVS parking lot. No injuries   
reported.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5786         1637 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party entered station reporting he lost his wallet at the   
Cumberland Farms. Requested if the wallet was located to   
contact him.

25-5787         1710 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:10:00  Clrd-17:17:31
         Narrative:      

Officer community policing at baseball field.

25-5788         1717 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:24:24                 Arvd-17:24:26  Clrd-17:28:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Zone Entry and Exit.

         Narrative:      
Officer on scene. Spoke with keyholder. Keyholder reset   
panel.

25-5792         1843 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] CHRISTOPHER DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a weapon was found at the attached   
location. Caller was transferred to Easton PSAP.

25-5793         2014 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:14:00  Clrd-20:18:31
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration on attached vehicle.

25-5795         2038 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Repossession notice received for attached vehicle.

25-5797         2128 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:29:15  Enrt-21:29:31  Arvd-21:32:15  Clrd-21:42:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two men knocking on her door and attempting   
to make contact with the calling party at around 17:02.   
Caller did not answer and the men eventually left. Caller   
inquiring about solicitors checking in today.

         Narrative:      
Officer in area to check for possible solicitors.   

         Narrative:      
Officer unable to locate solicitors, call was delayed 5   
hours. Caller was advised to call back if they return.
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25-5798         2143 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-21:45:38  Enrt-21:45:40  Arvd-21:48:24  Clrd-21:51:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer go to the above   
location and let them know their phone lines are not   
working. Dispatch also attempted multiple times with no   
success.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with business who forget to switch their business   
line phones to "night mode". All okay.

25-5799         2246 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/12/2025 2318
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:46:00  Clrd-23:16:02
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-22:47:25  Enrt-22:47:28  Arvd-22:48:59  Clrd-23:16:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
May's en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.  Report to follow.

25-5800         2311 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Zone Master bedroom windows.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back and spoke with keyholder who gave   
proper passcode. Cancel response.

25-5801         2314 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:16:17                 Arvd-23:16:46  Clrd-23:16:49
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a white possibly KIA SUV, driving with   
no lights on and unable to maintain lanes.

         Narrative:      
225 reports they checked the entire length of North Elm and   
unable to locate vehicle.

For Date: 05/13/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-5803         0057 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-01:00:16                 Arvd-01:00:19  Clrd-01:28:53
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting package stolen from porch after   
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it was delivered.

         Narrative:      
Party had already reported theft to Amazon. Report to   
follow.

25-5809         0233 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:33:13  Clrd-02:33:18
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5810         0235 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:35:36  Clrd-02:35:41
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5815         0550 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:53:08                                Clrd-05:54:26
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 back door exit entry. No key holder contact at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
Response cancelled prior to officers arrival.

25-5816         0811 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-5822         1217 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:17:45                 Arvd-12:24:59  Clrd-12:36:03
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reporting minor MVA in the area attached.   

25-5823         1251 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-5824         1322 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:27:13                 Arvd-13:27:14  Clrd-13:49:07
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I, no air bag   
deployment.   
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25-5825         1338 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued - TOW ONLY.   

25-5826         1435 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:42:01                 Arvd-14:43:42  Clrd-14:47:59
         Narrative:      

Caller reports attached vehicle was driving aggressively.   
Passing on the wrong side of the roadway, excessive speeds   
estimated at 60+.   
Vehicle is now parked in the attached lot.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle no longer in the area.   

25-5828         1613 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:17:00  Enrt-16:17:03  Arvd-16:19:13  Clrd-16:54:09
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:35:22                 Arvd-16:35:24  Clrd-16:54:10
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an MVA. No reported injuries, no   
airbags. Caller states she is stuck in her vehicle and   
unable to get the door open. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed. Report follows.

25-5832         1724 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:25:21                 Arvd-17:25:25  Clrd-17:38:34
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:25:22                 Arvd-17:25:26  Clrd-17:36:26
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:25:24                 Arvd-17:25:26  Clrd-17:38:35
         Narrative:      

PCSD called the business line requesting assistance with a   
person in custody they are transferring to a medical   
facility.

         Narrative:      
FD requested to stage.

25-5834         1817 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:20:57  Enrt-18:21:20  Arvd-18:21:38  Clrd-18:30:25
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:21:00  Enrt-18:21:23                 Clrd-18:30:24
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:21:03  Enrt-18:21:22                 Clrd-18:25:26
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reports a male party driving a silver sedan   
stopped his vehicle in the middle of the road, turned the   
vehicle off, took the keys, and entered into the woods.   
Caller stated he did not seem of sound mind.

         Narrative:      
225 located the vehicle. Party is not in the woods, he is   
filling a gas tank at the gas station. Vehicle ran out of   
gas.

         Narrative:      
225 stood by while party refueled.

25-5835         1821 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-5837         1917 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting he lost his wallet at the Cumberland   
Farm's. Requesting a phone call if someone turns it in.

25-5838         1922 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-5839         1942 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:43:55  Enrt-19:43:57  Arvd-19:51:19  Clrd-19:53:48
         Narrative:      

singal 2\ front door and side door

         Narrative:      
Employee on scene. Building appears secure.

25-5840         1957 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up an LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-5841         1958 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up their LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-5842         2151 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BOS] DUDLEY ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting people burning a flower pot outside a   
building. Call transferred to Boston via PSAP.
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25-5845         2319 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/13/2025 2326
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:19:00  Clrd-23:24:31
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

For Date: 05/14/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-5850         0612 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST + ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:13:16  Clrd-06:58:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Two verbal warnings for speeding.

25-5851         0858 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:59:57  Enrt-09:00:16  Arvd-09:01:55  Clrd-09:04:21
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone 1 commerical hold up alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-5855         0931 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC. LTC given.

25-5857         1014 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:14:38                 Arvd-10:14:40  Clrd-10:25:37
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:14:42                 Arvd-10:15:35  Clrd-10:25:19

25-5858         1042 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:42:46                 Arvd-10:42:48  Clrd-11:28:55
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:42:52                 Arvd-10:42:53  Clrd-11:28:59
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route.

         Narrative:      
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224 shuttling the male operator to his attached residence.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
224 dropped off male party and is back in town.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5861         1135 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak to an officer about an unhappy   
customer.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of 258E and trespassing options.

25-5862         1146 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:46:54  Clrd-12:26:39
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-5863         1211 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release and accident   
report. Both given to party.

25-5868         1321 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC. LTC given.

25-5870         1327 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC. LTC given.

25-5871         1335 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:36:13  Clrd-13:49:19
         Narrative:      

Glass window shattered on attached vehicle while it was   
turning from Spring Street onto Harvestwood Dr, leaving   
glass in middle of roadway, DPW notified.

25-5873         1341 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
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Receipt given.

25-5876         1403 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 152] ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:03:38                 Arvd-14:03:40  Clrd-14:37:47
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:08:19                 Arvd-14:08:20  Clrd-14:34:03
         Narrative:      

NIL requested for attaching plates.

         Narrative:      
Raleighs en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleighs on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleighs has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
225 transporting female operator and passenger to residence   
in Brockton starting mileage 71808.7 at 14:32 hours.

         Narrative:      
Parties have been dropped off. Ending mileage 71810.8 at   
14:37 hours.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5877         1406 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off MV crash report as well as   
pick up accident report. Report given.

25-5879         1429 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-5880         1452 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:54:53                 Arvd-14:56:59  Clrd-15:14:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:56:57                 Arvd-14:56:58  Clrd-15:23:10
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls reporting of a MVA at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an evaluation for a juvenile.

         Narrative:      
4 documented patient refusals.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5881         1455 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:57:57                 Arvd-15:03:10  Clrd-15:17:39
         Narrative:      

Buisness line caller reporting on a minor MVA no injuries   
reported.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5883         1544 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC. LTC given.

25-5884         1545 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC. LTC given.

25-5886         1630 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC.   

25-5887         1651 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party states he works for a medical company. A piece of   
equipment was stolen out of California and currently being   
sold in Florida. Party advised to reach out to agency in   
California where local business is located.   

25-5890         1716 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:17:06                 Arvd-17:17:09  Clrd-17:34:45
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting assistance with scam message on   
their phone.   

         Narrative:      
Party opened up a spam message on his phone but did not   
access the total message. Party exited application and was   
satisfied none of his information was stolen.   

25-5892         1720 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:27:22                 Arvd-17:27:24  Clrd-17:27:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an unknown vehicle parked in front of their   
business.

         Narrative:      
224 unable to locate vehicle, no road hazards at this time.

25-5893         1755 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC.   

25-5894         1810 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC.   

25-5896         1838 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC.   

25-5897         1845 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:45:49  Clrd-19:10:48
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

25-5900         1923 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off a pink wallet that was found in   
the parking lot of Family Dollar.   

         Narrative:      
No contact information found for party.   

         Narrative:      
Property returned to owner.   

25-5901         1955 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:55:50                 Arvd-21:55:51  Clrd-21:55:52
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting people are riding two wheeled   
vehicles up and down the street making noise.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.   

25-5902         2026 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stating they were told to come in for finger   
printing for door to door sales.

         Narrative:      
Party did not have complete application.   

25-5907         2220 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:20:18  Clrd-22:25:12
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-5908         2232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:32:16  Clrd-22:37:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-5909         2337 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [EAS] ROUTE 18
         Narrative:      

Accidental transfer from East Bridgewater trying to transfer   
to Bridgewater Police.   

For Date: 05/15/2025  -  Thursday   

25-5911         0038 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:44:43                 Arvd-00:44:51  Clrd-00:44:58
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting vehicle operating in an erratic   
manner. Vehicle last seen heading west over the RT24   
overpass.

         Narrative:      
Information provided to officers.

25-5913         0440 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 05/15/2025 0451
  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:42:53                 Arvd-04:46:56  Clrd-04:51:04
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 warehouse motion. No key holder contact has been made   
at this time.

         Narrative:      
Second call reporting cubical exit door.

         Narrative:      
Workers on site in the warehouse.  All checks okay at this   
time.

25-5915         0843 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-08:44:11                 Arvd-08:48:40  Clrd-09:27:23
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:49:41  Clrd-09:26:47
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a 2 car MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
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NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mays en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Sam.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5916         0932 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:34:59                 Arvd-09:40:38  Clrd-10:22:11
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-09:50:00                 Arvd-09:50:01  Clrd-10:16:57
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a minor MVA at the above location.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an evaluation.

         Narrative:      
FD evaluated all parties, all refused.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5917         1016 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-10:17:02                 Arvd-10:17:03  Clrd-11:19:14
         Narrative:      

DMV at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Lynchs towing on route.

         Narrative:      
Lynch's on scene.

25-5918         1048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + SANDY HILL RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:48:13  Clrd-10:54:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5924         1135 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:36:05  Clrd-12:38:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for speeding and restricted way   
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violations.

25-5927         1333 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-13:36:15  Clrd-13:36:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning stop sign violation.

25-5926         1335 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Release given.

25-5928         1353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-13:54:07  Clrd-13:56:28
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning restricted way violation.

25-5929         1457 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-14:59:34                 Arvd-15:00:00  Clrd-15:14:04
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a minor MVA at the above location.

25-5930         1514 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-15:14:34                 Arvd-15:14:36  Clrd-15:44:22
         Narrative:      

226 reporting of a 2 car MVA at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5931         1704 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting completed LTC. LTC issued.

25-5932         1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:46:26  Clrd-17:49:23
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         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lane violation.

25-5933         1808 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:09:19  Enrt-18:10:28  Arvd-18:12:49  Clrd-18:14:06
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting erratic operator speeding and   
in violation of marked lanes.

         Narrative:      
225 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.   

25-5934         1814 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:14:53  Clrd-18:16:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-5935         1821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:21:25  Clrd-18:25:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-5936         1944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-19:44:00  Clrd-19:48:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:45:16                 Arvd-19:45:19  Clrd-19:48:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning.

25-5937         1957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:57:00  Clrd-20:07:21
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:07:27                 Arvd-20:07:28  Clrd-20:07:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator has valid Peru license and passenger holds active   
policy. All clear.

25-5939         2322 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/15/2025 2346
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-23:22:00  Clrd-23:46:39
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:26:05                 Arvd-23:26:06  Clrd-23:28:39
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-23:28:40                 Arvd-23:28:41  Clrd-23:39:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop for multiple marked lanes violations and varying   
speed.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

For Date: 05/16/2025  -  Friday   

25-5947         0234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:34:22  Clrd-02:36:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5952         0722 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/16/2025 0746
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:22:33  Clrd-07:45:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop requesting NIL for vehicle.

         Narrative:      
A1 contacted and en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser clear at this time.

25-5953         0843 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:44:39  Enrt-08:44:40  Arvd-08:46:17  Clrd-11:06:52
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:25:35  Enrt-10:25:37  Arvd-10:25:40  Clrd-11:06:50
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:25:44  Enrt-10:25:46  Arvd-10:25:47  Clrd-11:06:54
         Narrative:      

224 assisting SRO.   

         Narrative:      
Officers assisting SRO with Senior Parade.   

25-5954         1149 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-5956         1152 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to follow up on welfare of   
involved attached party. Brockton PD has section 35 in hand   
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25-5955         1200 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/16/2025 1421
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:08:10  Enrt-12:08:11  Arvd-12:08:13  Clrd-12:08:56
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to speak with an officer   
regarding an unruly customer.   

         Narrative:      
RP is requesting an officer to speak with the involved party   
in regards to issues he is having with picking up his   
vehicle. Attempts to contact the involved party via phone   
are unsuccessful at this time. RP was advised of the   
trespass tow process.

25-5957         1238 DISORDERLY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:40:16  Enrt-12:40:19  Arvd-12:42:43  Clrd-12:50:19
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting trouble with customer. Strong   
language barrier.   

         Narrative:      
Disagreement between cashier and customer. Refund issued.   

25-5960         1319 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:21:20  Enrt-13:21:31  Arvd-13:28:08  Clrd-13:34:46
         Narrative:      

Two business line calls reporting heavy traffic in the   
attached area.   

         Narrative:      
OIC reporting Mass DOT construction and utility work in the   
area.   

25-5961         1415 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:15:00  Clrd-14:23:05
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.   

         Narrative:      
DMV not impeding traffic flow, AAA eta of 30 minutes.   

25-5962         1427 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:40:39  Enrt-14:40:41  Arvd-14:40:43  Clrd-14:40:44
         Narrative:      

Property damage to mailbox at attached location.   

25-5963         1435 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for LTC. LTC issued.   
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25-5964         1437 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:37:45  Clrd-14:42:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5965         1510 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:11:37  Enrt-15:11:50  Arvd-15:14:57  Clrd-15:28:20
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 2 car MVA.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged.   

25-5966         1525 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off new LTC   
application. Receipt issued, application filed accordingly.   

25-5971         1745 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:47:14                 Arvd-17:47:15  Clrd-18:03:10
         Narrative:      

B1 out at the Howard School for youth soccer.   

25-5972         1803 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:04:39                 Arvd-18:04:41  Clrd-19:42:29
         Narrative:      

B1 out at WBYAA for youth baseball.   

25-5973         1807 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:18:40                 Arvd-18:18:41  Clrd-18:22:20
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Residential Burglary Alarm - Inside studio motion   
detector. Unable to reach key holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
All windows & doors secure at this time.   

25-5974         1824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:24:46  Clrd-18:26:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  26
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/11/2025  Thru: 05/17/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/19/2025

25-5975         1832 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:41:02                                Clrd-18:42:12
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:42:16  Clrd-19:04:20
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a big rig parked in the area could be   
posing a risk to vehicles coming around the corner.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was marginally in the road way, and idling. Operator   
was compliant and vehicle was moved.   

25-5976         1942 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:44:36                 Arvd-19:44:37  Clrd-20:29:46
         Narrative:      

B1 out at WBHS Track event.

For Date: 05/17/2025  -  Saturday   

25-5981         0126 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:27:53                 Arvd-01:32:00  Clrd-01:44:09
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports fireworks or gunshots coming   
from the parking area for West Meadows.

         Narrative:      
Parties moved along.

25-5982         0152 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:52:00  Clrd-01:57:40
         Narrative:      

Sign at the end of the off ramp from Rte 24 North to 106   
East has been knocked down. Sign removed from the roadway.   
Traffic cone emplaced. MA Highway notified.

25-5985         0527 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:28:41  Clrd-05:29:26
         Narrative:      

Party pulled over and asked for assistance with her vehicle.

25-5986         0634 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:35:03  Clrd-06:40:24
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.
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Citation issued for speeding.

25-5988         0817 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/17/2025 1234
  Location/Address:    TIMOTHY DR
         Narrative:      

Business line caller concerned about grass clippings being   
dumped on his property. Caller advised issue is civil in   
nature.   

25-5991         0942 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC.

25-5992         0944 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off new LTC application, receipt given.

25-5995         1223 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    TIMOTHY DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:27:08                 Arvd-12:32:27  Clrd-12:49:39
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:27:11                 Arvd-12:32:26  Clrd-12:44:00
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:00:03                 Arvd-13:08:25  Clrd-13:22:10
         Narrative:      

Calling party stated that he confronted his neighbor about   
dumping grass clippings on his lawn and the neighbor and his   
son threatened him.  Caller stated he recorded the entire   
incident.

         Narrative:      
Both involved parties have been trespassed from the attached   
address.  No trespass forms have been given to involved and   
updated in IMC.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5996         1243 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/17/2025 1254
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:44:05  Enrt-12:47:45  Arvd-12:50:45  Clrd-12:54:41
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ suite 5 back man door.

         Narrative:      
Employee's working on scene. All appears secure.

25-5997         1314 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station picking up accident report.
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25-5999         1337 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a dead cat in above area.  DPW notified.

25-6000         1515 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/17/2025 1524
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:17:35  Enrt-15:17:38  Arvd-15:20:39  Clrd-15:24:10
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ backdoor motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-6001         1528 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 05/17/2025 1557
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:28:51                 Arvd-15:28:53  Clrd-15:56:36
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting assistance with a MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Lynch has vehicle.   

25-6002         1621 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:27:20                 Arvd-16:27:23  Clrd-16:40:38
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating she is receiving harassing text   
messages. RP will be coming to the station to speak with an   
officer.

         Narrative:      
Party referred to Lakeville Police.   

25-6004         1835 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off keys found in front of their   
residence. Keys include one to a Ford vehicle, and CPR tag   
with owners name on them. Party called and notified. Will be   
picking them up at the station.

         Narrative:      
Owner arrived and confirmed description of lost items. Items   
returned.

25-6005         1837 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:37:00  Clrd-19:15:59
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:39:24                 Arvd-18:40:14  Clrd-19:07:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Owner showing positive WMS. Party is 10-3

         Narrative:      
222 transporting one adult male to the station.
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         Narrative:      
Female party took vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party is negative on Q5 check.   

         Narrative:      
222 arrived at station.

         Narrative:      
Party in booking.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail. Personal recognizance.   

         Narrative:      
BCI arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner is in the cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner checked at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released on 5/17/25 at 1947 hours.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-187-AR
            Arrest:    SILVIO, RONALD GEOFFREY       
           Address:    18 EMERSON AVE   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

25-6007         1913 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting to speak with firearms licensing Officer.   
Party provided with contact information.

25-6008         1927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:27:42  Clrd-19:32:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6009         1945 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY MUTUAL AID PROVIDED   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:46:47  Enrt-19:46:50  Arvd-19:49:35  Clrd-19:57:11
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:48:28                 Arvd-19:48:29  Clrd-19:57:12
         Narrative:      

State Police called requesting a backup unit at attached   
location. 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
222 and 225 responded to attached location. State Police 10
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-3 with one male party.

25-6010         2010 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:10:27  Clrd-20:19:01
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6014         2127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:27:45  Clrd-21:29:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-6015         2131 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:34:12                                Clrd-21:39:21
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from Easton about an erratic operator. Named   
caller stated vehicle almost caused multiple collisions   
along with marked lane violations.   

         Narrative:      
222 unable to locate.   

25-6016         2350 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:54:07  Enrt-23:54:09  Arvd-23:55:17  Clrd-05/18/2025 @ 00:03:26
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:54:19  Enrt-23:54:21  Arvd-23:55:18  Clrd-05/18/2025 @ 00:03:28
         Narrative:      

911 caller stating there are several people in the parking   
lot playing loud music out of their vehicles which is   
bothering customers.  Caller requesting officers have   
individuals leave the premises.

         Narrative:      
All involved vehicles left the parking lot when 222 and 225   
arrived. 222 reports a failure to stop with attached license   
plate. Vehicle described as a gray sedan. State Police   
notified. Report to follow.


